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Mrs. Walker’s First Grade News       #3              August 29, 2016  

Announcements/Reminders:      Wednesday (8/31)  –   Fundraiser  orders  and money due      Thursday (9/1)  –   School  pictures        P lease remember to clean out  the  ‘keep at home’ side of   folders daily.      Thursday , September 29   –   last day  for Scholastic book order      It is important to rem ember to check  student’s folders and planners   EVERY  evening.     

     

   marley.walker@smithcoedu.net      615 - 735 - 0433      Class website:  thespiffyteacher.weebly.com      Notes in pl anner or folder    

Contact  

Mrs.Walker  

We had   another fabulous we ek in  first grade.  A big special thank you to Lucas ’ s  Pa Phillip for bringing in a lobster for us to  see and sharing snacks and crayons with us!  Please remember   to check their planners and  fol ders daily for notes, reminders, and  assignments.     We will finish up reviewing  kindergarten sk ills in the start smart series   this week.  We will start our readin g series  next week. The sight   w ords are in  a clear  sleeve in  the orange folder . Please go over  sight   words with your student ever y night.  We will have a sight word   test   on   Friday.   We do phonics daily. Students are  bringing home the homework sheet even if  they complete it at school. Please be sure this  homework is returned to school the next day.  Also, check to make sure your child  completed the sheet correctly. There is   a  letter to parents at the bottom with the  answers and suggestions to   help. I wr ote  some corrections on  papers before sending  them home last wee k and many were not  cor rected. Please remember ,   t hese are  graded.   We will continue adding and  begin  subtracting in math   this week.   Some students  are still unable to recognize or correctly  write their numbers.  Please work with your  child at home on recognizing and writing  numbers to 100.   Be looking for a parent   letter  that goes into more detai l about our math  plans for the  week.   Please feel free to contact me  with  any questions or concerns. O ur class website  is a wonderful place to find out what’s going  on in our classroom and school   –   there  are  some pictures from our special visitor last  week   under the 1 st   is fun tab     
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We had another fabulous week in first grade. A big special thank you to Lucas’s Pa Phillip for bringing in a lobster for us to see and sharing snacks and crayons with us! Please remember to check their planners and folders daily for notes, reminders, and assignments. 



We will finish up reviewing kindergarten skills in the start smart series this week. We will start our reading series next week. The sight words are in a clear sleeve in the orange folder. Please go over sight words with your student every night. We will have a sight word test on Friday.



We do phonics daily. Students are bringing home the homework sheet even if they complete it at school. Please be sure this homework is returned to school the next day. Also, check to make sure your child completed the sheet correctly. There is a letter to parents at the bottom with the answers and suggestions to help. I wrote some corrections on papers before sending them home last week and many were not corrected. Please remember, these are graded.



We will continue adding and begin subtracting in math this week. Some students are still unable to recognize or correctly write their numbers. Please work with your child at home on recognizing and writing numbers to 100. Be looking for a parent letter that goes into more detail about our math plans for the week.



Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. Our class website is a wonderful place to find out what’s going on in our classroom and school – there are some pictures from our special visitor last week under the 1st is fun tab 
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· Please remember to clean out the ‘keep at home’ side of folders daily.
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· It is important to remember to check student’s folders and planners EVERY evening. 
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